
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
Posted on City’s Website 

 
Water Right Compliance and Reporting Services 2023 

 
 
May 4, 2023 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Gearhart intends to award a contract for water right 
compliance and reporting services to SoundEarth Strategies, Inc. 
 
A proposer may submit a formal written protest of this Intent to Award within seven (7) 
calendar days of the date of this notice. The written protest must specify the grounds upon 
which the protest is based. For the protest to be considered valid, it must show that the 
protesting party is an adversely affected or aggrieved bidder as described in OAR 137-048-0240. 
Such protests must be submitted in writing to the City Treasurer, Justine Hill, 698 Pacific Way, 
PO Box 2510, Gearhart, Oregon 97138, or emailed (jhill@cityofgearhart.com), or faxed (503-
738-9385). Any protests received after the deadline will not be considered. 
 
If there are questions or additional information is needed regarding the Notice of Intent to 
Award, please contact City Hall at (503)738-5501. 
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